





#18

Week Commencing: 31.1.22

Today the pupils have taken part in the International day of Lego. There have been lots of Lego related activities taking place. Please take a look at our website and Facebook page to see some of the photos. Today was the closing date for the 'We love story' competition. We will extend the final date until Monday morning, to give you the chance to get any last minute photos in. Don't forget we are looking for photos of your child exploring a story; the more unusual the place the better! Thank you also to those families who have already returned their postcards to school, outlining how Oak View School has helped your child. We are really enjoying reading them! Still plenty of time to get them to us.

Have a wonderful weekend!

-Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming dates;

1.2.22 Chinese New Year

8.2.22 Safer Internet Day

14th—18th Feb: Half Term

23.2.22 Parents Evening

Adverse Weather

It is that time of year again that the media like to hype up the possibility of artic weather arriving! Just a reminder, in the unlikely event of a significant snow day, please check the School Website, the school Facebook page and your emails for updates on school opening. We are unable to send school text messages if not on site, so please don't rely on hearing from us via that.

Covid Immunisation Clinic

Any queries regarding the clinic or vaccination must be taken up the Immunisation Team—thank you.

Champions!!!

This week, a group of pupils from Lower School represented our School at a Panathlon Swimming Gala at the Olympic pool!! As well as having a memorable off site experience, our pupil's behaviour and engagement was exemplary and we are super proud that we came second!!!!!!!!!

Next Projects!

As a school we are always incredibly grateful for donations made to us and fundraising efforts that are made in our name. The money is always used to fund school projects to improve the learning experiences of our pupils. We recently launched our new Story Space and we have a new Dark Room being fitted next week! We would now like to develop the Acorn Room—a space that pupils can go to with staff and feel safe to have sensitive conversations, or 1:1 sessions on personal issues. Watch this space!

Birthdays Coming Up : Alayna (Orange) - Have a great day!



"Although the world is full of suffering, it is also full of the overcoming of it." Helen Keller









